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HEAD SEASON  

HERE WE COME! 

 

 
CURLEW TAKES ON QUINTIN HEAD 

 
 
 

 

 

On 20th January 2024, Curlew’s senior men and women 

took on Quintin Head, which is one of the biggest tideway 
rowing heads, and is the first of the winter rowing season. 

The course runs 4400 metres, from University Post just 

past Chiswick Bridge, to Fulham Read, which is between 
Hammersmith Bridge and Harrods Depository.  

 

Despite initial disappointment due to our crews not getting 
entry spots, we were lucky to be waitlisted, and then 

subsequently have all of our entries accepted, with 3 crews 

racing on the day – two men’s crews, and one women’s 
crew. 

 

Results were as follows: 
Curlew Men’s first boat – 69th overall 

Curlew Men’s second boat – 161st overall  

Curlew Women’s boat – 194th overall 
 

All crews were grateful for their first opportunity to get 

back onto the tideway course, as we all prepare for the 
Head of the River Race and Women’s Head of the River 

Race. 

 

WHERE CAN YOU FIND US NEXT? 
 
Hammersmith Head – 18th February 

Women’s Head o the River Race – 9th March  

Head of the River Race– 23rd March 
Vet’s Head – 24th March 

 

If you want more details, please contact us via our 
website. We will be boating from Vesta Rowing Club for 

these events. 



 

How can I help? 

 
The TRC are looking for people who can help with: 

- Grant applications, promoting the centre 

- Fundraising from members, alumni, and 

corporations 

- Sign up to be the secretary or Chair 

 

Or why not host a special event at the club?  
Get married (or divorced) and celebrate at the 

clubhouse, host a birthday party or a wedding 

anniversary! 



 


